
FTC ALLOTMENT REPORT. 

 
Stonebridge. 

No issues currently at Stonebridge allotments. 

The site is running well, plot meets the standard of the tenancy agreement. 

Stonebridge has 62  people on the waiting list. 

Millfield. 

We are working with Millfield Allotments on a water leak, Millfield allotment is looking to 
relocate the water pipe on the site so the stopcock is more accessible, work is still ongoing. 

Joe the Town ranger has placed a new noticeboard on the site, he has also been helping out 
with fencing on the site. 

Millfield has 39 people on the waiting list and a few vacant plots which are being prepared for 
potential tenants. 

St Nicholas. 

No issues currently at St Nicholas allotment. 

FTC will be helping St Nicholas with a rainwater system, site meeting to look over plans, and 
waiting for a reply from Jennie the Chairperson. 

St Nicholas has 4 people on the waiting list, no plots are vacant. 

Perry court. 

No issues currently at Perry Court still no movement on the site, waiting for a date. 

Perry Court has 34 people on the waiting list and continues to grow. 

North Preston. 

A site inspection was done on the 29th of April 2024. 

Letter sent out to plot holders who have not started work on their plots from site inspection. 

Waiting for quotes to come back for clearing of waste from on-site [ 7th of May, started ] 

Planned / Maintenance to start ASAP. 

North Preston has 13 people on the waiting list and vacant plots.    

 

 

Stacey Woolfe 
Facilities Manager 
May 2024 



  

  

  

 

 

 

   


